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Attend a Field Day to see and taste 

over 50 varieties of Icebox Watermelon!

Thursday, September 2, 2004

4pm – 5pm

Vancouver Research and Extension Center, Vancouver, WA

Come and see over 50 varieties of Icebox Watermelon growing in the field, taste the difference in flavors, and talk with researchers about growing these hot new fruits in our region. Icebox Watermelon are:

· Rapidly gaining popularity, as their smaller size is ideal for small families and for storage in home refrigerators.

· Under 12 lbs when fully mature

· Early Maturing

· Now available with a wide range of size, color, sweetness, and season length.
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Vancouver Research and Extension Center is located at 1919 NE 78th Street in Vancouver. This is on 78th street, ½ mile east of I-5, and 2 miles west of I-205. Please see our website for a map and more detailed directions, http://vancouverreu.wsu.edu
For more information, contact Carol Miles,

Phone (360)576-6030   Fax (360)576-6032   email: milesc@wsu.edu
Cooperative Extension Programs and Policies are consistent with federal and state laws  and regulations on nondisrimination regarding race, color, gender, national origin, religion, age, disability, and sexual orientation. Evidence of noncompliance may be reported through your local Cooperative Extension office.



1919 NE 78th St Vancouver, WA 98665
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12123 Bayhill Drive


Burlington, WA 98233


March 10, 2004


RE: Icebox Watermelon Seed Donation Request 


In 2004 we will be conducting a variety trial to test the productivity of icebox watermelons (5.5kg or 12lbs or less in size) in Washington.  Although our region has a relatively low number of growing degree days, preliminary trials in 2003 indicate that icebox watermelons are productive in our area.  We will also be collaborating with the Vegetable Specialist at Texas A&M in Lubbock to test icebox watermelons in that area. 


We invite your company to participate in our combined Washington and Texas icebox watermelon trial with a seed donation of 150 seeds per variety of the varieties listed below. We also encourage you to submit varieties that are not currently listed in your catalog but for which you need trial data.  


Varieties Requested:


HMX 7927




Huck Finn



Millionaire 


We appreciate your consideration of participating in our icebox watermelon variety trial.  We request that you send seed to us at Washington State University in Vancouver by April 1.  We also request that the seeds be organic and untreated. However, if you only have conventional and treated seed, we would still be happy to include these in our trial.  The trial summary report will be sent to you at the conclusion of the trial in appreciation of your participation. The report will also be posted on our web site. To see our report from 2003, please see our page, http://agsyst.wsu.edu/Watermelon.htm. 


Sincerely, 


Carol A. Miles, Ph.D.


Agricultural Systems Specialist
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